
 
 
 
 
 
 

All families are invited to meet their 
child’s teachers and discuss their 

progress at the 

Semester 1 Parent Teacher 
Interviews. 

                                                            DATE: Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Time: 2.30pm – 6pm 

Loca�on: MPC 
 

To schedule your interviews please log into the Sentral Parent Portal by 
using the website https://rutherfordhs.sentral.com.au/portal or the Sentral 

Parent App which is available for both iPhone and Android. If further 
assistance is required, please call the Administration Office on 49325999. 

 

https://rutherfordhs.sentral.com.au/portal2

